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To Whom It May Concern:

Thank you for visiting my Professional Portfolio website. | have created this site with the intention of
highlighting my work and accomplishments as principal of P.S. 59 — William Floyd Elementary School.
Our motto at the school is “Excellence Always”, and through the resources and links on this website, |
hope you see the echoes of this motto in my work and my accomplishments.

The website is organized through the lens of the first four domains of New York City’s Multidimensional
Principal Performance Rubric, with sections relating to:

e Shared Vision of Learning,

e School Culture and Instructional Program,

e Safe, Efficient, Effective Learning Environment, and
e Community.

Also included are additional sections concerning the unique times we are in right now, including:

e Learning through COVID and
¢ Videos and Articles.

At the bottom of the welcome page, you can find additional links for data and information about myself
and my school, including my resume and the school’s most recent Quality Review.

Please peruse the videos, documents, and links in the portfolio. You will see my passion for school
turnaround and my commitment to excellence. If you have questions or desire additional information,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Excellence Always!

Cherry-Ann Joseph-Hislop, Ed.D (she/her/hers)
Principal
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